
 

 

10 February 2025 

 

S Edwards 

fyi-request-29859-d9b04d8e@requests.fyi.org.nz 

fyi-request-29858-4349435f@requests.fyi.org.nz 

fyi-request-29860-91630915@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear S Edwards, 

Thank you for your email request dated 24 January, in which you made the following 

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) requests:  

 

(1) “How many 501’s are dead from suicide and loafers lodge fire?” 

(2) “How msny 501’s are currently in new zealand getting screwed by the 

system?” 

(3) How many 501’s died in loafers lodge fire and committed suicide?” 

 

We have collated your three Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) requests for 

administrative purposes. 

Our Office does not hold any Official Information related to your OIA requests. We 

believe that the information you seek may be held by the New Zealand Police. 

Accordingly, we have decided to transfer your request to the New Zealand Police to 

respond, in accordance with section 14(b)(ii) of the Act. 

The NZ Police has the usual time limits to make decision on your request. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this decision by the Office 

of the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Your Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jackson Burgess, 

Private Secretary (Advisory/Media) 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

